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SUDAN PEOPLE’ S LIBERATION MOVEMENT-NORTH (SPLM-N)     
ـــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــspokes personــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــ
10/14/2011                                                                                                       
Date:

From: Arnu Ngutulu Lodi

          SPLM-N Secretary for South Kordofan

          SPLM-N spokesperson
To: UNMIS Sector IV Commander
       South Kordofan/Kadugli

CC: UNMIS Head of Mission Sector IV, Kadugli, SKS, Sudan 
Re: Clarification on UNMIS Flights

SPLM/A-N in South Kordofan is worried about reports of UNMIS  flights from and to Kauda, Talodi, Julud and Kadugli. According to UNMIS own schedule of pulling out, the mandate was supposed to expire on 31st of August 2011 or by the first week of September.

As we are seeking your clarifications, our fear and concerns remain that your flights are facilitating Gov. Haroun’s movements across SKS and within SPLA frontlines. Recently it was reported on the national media Gov Haroun’s recent visit to Talodi town. We have observed no Sudan Armed Forces helicopters flying to Talodi; the only ones we saw were the UN helicopters. So we presume that Gov. Haroun flew to Talodi in one of UNMIS liquidation team helicopter.        
Therefore, SPLM/A-N looks forward to your clarification and feedback. 
Thank you.
Arnu Ngutulu Lodi

SPLM-N Secretary for South Kordofan

SPLM-N spokesperson
Cc: Lt. Gen. Abdulaziz Adam Alhilu

       SPLM-N Deputy Chairman

Cc: Lt. Gen. Malik Agar

      SPLM-N chairperson

